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Comments: I'm writing to oppose the opening of the Ruby Mountains for oil and gas leasing. I will be a new

resident of Reno Nevada starting in July 2018. I chose to relocate to Nevada because of the vast, open, wild

areas accessible to outdoors-people. Accordingly, I've been upset to see this recent proposal to allow private

interests to destroy and close off public access to Americans' property throughout the U.S. and, in particular, in

Nevada. Further, any oil and gas in the Ruby Mountains will continue to be there in the future as prices rise due

to decreasing global supply. It will be better to have this as a resource for the future. Please don't allow myopic

profiteers to consume Nevada's long-term future. Thank you, Eric Horne


